
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF AMSTERDAM 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Amsterdam Planning Board will hold a 

public hearing on July 6, 2022 at 6:55 pm at the Amsterdam Town Hall, 283 Manny’s 

Corner Road,  Town of Amsterdam regarding a subdivision application submitted by Steven 

Miller for lot line adjustments of parcel 41.-1-18.11 at 512 State Highway 67, Amsterdam. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE any interested person wishing to speak may be heard at said time 

and place. 

 

 

Alex Kuchis, Chairman 

Planning Board 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO BE PUBLISHED in the Recorder on June 25, 2022 


